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January 25, 2018 
 
Attention:  All Members 
  CUPE Local 873 

Dear Members; 

Re:  Communications Director 

In accordance with Bylaw 15.b16, a new Communications Director position has been established.  

The EOI selection process took place in early January 2018, Sister Jessica Chilton has been selected as 
the new Communications Director. 

Congratulations on your new position, Jessica!  

We look forward to working with you in this new role, developing communications goals and improving 
communications with members.                                            

Sincerely,    

 
Jason Jackson 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics and Emergency Dispatchers of BC                         
CUPE Local 873          
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